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Thursday 5th June 2025  
 

Dear Families,  
 
Please find attached further information regarding our Year 2 Graduation. 
 
 
On this day, we will be holding a short Awards Ceremony which all parents are invited 
to attend. During this event, all children will receive a certificate from their class teacher 
to celebrate their time in the infant school.  
 

If you would like to join us, please sign in at the junior school office at approx. 1:45pm 
for a 2pm start. We are happy for you to take photographs on the day, but ask that 
photographs are kept for personal use and must not be published on social media 
websites. This is to support our families who do not consent for their children’s 
photograph to be shared publicly. 
 

 

• All children will need to come to school wearing their school uniform  

• They can bring some ‘smart clothes’ to school for this event   

 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
The Year 2 Team 

Year 2 Graduation Day: Wednesday 16th July 
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